
Dear Parent/Carer 

I hope you and your family had a lovely summer holiday. Our new S2 year group have had an 

excellent start and all the staff in school have praised them for their positive attitude and behaviour 

on their return. This letter is to share with you some of the procedures within the school that relate 

to the S2 pupils and some important dates you should be aware of.  

School Uniform 

Can I thank all parents who are supporting the school and encouraging your son/daughter to wear 

the school uniform.  All pupils are expected to attend school in full school uniform every day. On 

days that your son/daughter has PE they should still come to school in their uniform as they are able 

to change into their PE kit in the PE department.  PE kit worn can be shorts/leggings/joggie bottoms 

and a T-shirt/ jumper.   Pupils must change back into their school uniform before leaving the PE 

department. You can find out more about our school uniform here:                                          

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/gc/hillheadhigh/school-information/school-uniform 

Assemblies 

All S2 pupils will have a year group Assembly on a Tuesday morning in the Assembly Hall during 

Registration time, pupils should go directly to the Assembly Hall. During these Assemblies there will 

be a focus on our School Values, Hillhead Habits and information shared on important events 

happening in the school. Pupils will also have the opportunity to ask questions and share their views 

on areas relating to the school and our local community. 

Interval and Lunch Times 

All pupils in Hillhead High stay in school during interval and are not permitted to leave the school 

gates during this time. Our canteen service provide both food and refreshments at this time.  All 

pupils are allowed out into the community at lunch time however we encourage them use the 

school canteen as it provides a wide range of healthy choices suitable for all children.  

Parents’ Night 

The S2 Parent’s Evening will take place on Tuesday 21st November 2023. Parents are invited to make 

appointments with their child’s teachers as you will have the opportunity discuss in person how their 

son/daughter is progressing in their classes.  Parents can make appointments nearer the time 

through Parent Booking, information on this process will be sent out before the Parents’ Evening. 

Tracking Reports 

During the school year you will receive Tracking Reports that will highlight areas of strength and also 

areas in need of improvement in your child's progress that will help them prepare for their future 

learning.  If you have any queries or would like to discuss your child’s progress please do not hesitate 

to contact your son/daughter’s Pastoral Care Teacher. 

If you have any further questions or would like to contact me directly please see my email below. I 

have also provided contact details for your child’s Pastoral Care teacher. If you would like to discuss 

your child’s progress in a particular subject area I have also provided Faculty Heads email addresses.  

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/gc/hillheadhigh/school-information/school-uniform


It is a delight to have your son/daughter with us this year and a pleasure to work with you to ensure 

they have the have the best educational experience at Hillhead High 

Pastoral Care Teachers 

 

Faculty Heads 

Faculty Faculty Head Email Address 

English Miss Southern gw20southernsusan@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

Expressive Arts Mr Reid gw10reidross@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

Humanities Mr Elder gw10elderdouglas3@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

Mathematics Mr Scanlan gw15scanlanmarkdanie@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

Modern & 

Community 

Languages Mrs 

Campbell-Young 

Mrs Campbell-

Young 

gw10campbellyounglau@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

 

P.E. and Health & 

Wellbeing 

Mr Gemmill gw14gemmilljohn3@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

 

Science Mrs Hill gw21hillkathryn@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

Technologies Miss 

Cuthbertson 

gw10cuthbertsonelain@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

 

Registration 

Class 

Pastoral Care 

Teacher 

Email Address 

2A Miss Campbell gw19campbellkirstin@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

2B TBC  

2C Miss McLennan gw18mclennankarenemm@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

2D Mr Greehan gw07greechanjohn@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

2E Miss Hewitt gw09hewittjenny@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk 

2F Miss Christie gw21christiehannah1@glow.sch.uk 

mailto:gw20southernsusan@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk
mailto:gw10reidross@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk
mailto:gw10elderdouglas3@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk
mailto:gw15scanlanmarkdanie@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk
mailto:gw10campbellyounglau@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk
mailto:gw14gemmilljohn3@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk
mailto:gw21hillkathryn@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk
mailto:gw10cuthbertsonelain@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk
mailto:gw19campbellkirstin@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk
mailto:gw18mclennankarenemm@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk
mailto:gw07greechanjohn@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk
mailto:gw09hewittjenny@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk
mailto:gw21christiehannah1@glow.sch.uk


Kind Regards 

Harriet Campbell Marzella 

Depute Head Teacher 

Hillhead High School 

 


